
 Carpenter E-notes 1/5/18

Hope everyone has has an amazing break!  Our teachers and staff are looking forward to 
welcoming students back on Monday!

Here is what we have to look forward to! 

Upcoming Events:

Monday, January 8th – School Resumes from Winter Break

Monday, January 8th – AAPAC Parent Meeting – 7:00 p.m. at Tappan 
Middle School Media Center - Topic: How to Tell Your Child About their Disability, 
and How to Teach Your Child Self-Advocacy Skills – Nicole Mathes, PhD candidate, 
School Psychology, Michigan State University, Intern, Sunfield Center for Autism, 
ADHD and Behavioral Health

Wednesday, January 9th – Little Caesar’s Pizza Kit Orders Go Home – Watch 
Backpack mail  for order forms!

Monday, January 15th – No School for Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

Tuesday, January 16th – PTO General Membership Meeting – Join us to hear 
what our school has accomplished so far and what is coming up.

A Message from our PTO President!

We are in need of a few people to fulfill roles for our PTO! 

CARNIVAL PLANNING - we are ready to begin!!!!  WE ARE IN NEED OF A 
COMMITTEE to help plan carnival.  We have experienced parents willing to serve on 
the committee, but are looking for a few energetic people who can serve as organizers 
and volunteers.  Email carpenterptopres1@gmail.com if you are interested, or see Kym 
Randall. 

If you can help, or have any other ideas, please contact Kym Randall at 
carpenterptopres1@gmail.com. Support is available for all positions within the PTO - 
don't be afraid to jump in, we are here to help!  

Not Sure you want to fulfill these roles?  Consider completing our Volunteer 
Interest Form (https://goo.gl/forms/fIslmyGNcLKi7Lh73) so that we can 
help match your interests with the needs of your PTO.  We need YOU to help
BUILD an amazing PTO!

https://goo.gl/forms/fIslmyGNcLKi7Lh73
mailto:carpenterptopres1@gmail.com
mailto:carpenterptopres1@gmail.com


Please continue to follow the Carpenter Facebook page, for the latest information, 
volunteer sign-up information, and parent discussion! If you are not a part of that page, 
please consider joining!  Updates are being made to our PTO webpage! Please check out 
the updated information and consider this another great information resource for our 
community!   Please make sure to check both often to stay informed on all the great 
happenings around our school and community.  

At Carpenter, with great community support we can Build awesome events! ~The 
Carpenter PTO

http://www.a2schools.org/domain/2702
https://www.facebook.com/groups/356451284431593/?ref=br_tf



